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From: Clerk <Clerk@stillwatertwp.com>
Sent: 16 February 2024 12:21
To: MLS
Subject: OPRA Response

 

Good Afternoon Ryan, 

 

As per your OPRA request received 2/16/2024 on 1027 RT 521, there are no violations, open/pending/expired 
permits, no fines or any money due on this property.  

 

Congrats to your buyers! 

 

If you need anything further, please let me know. Thanks! 

 

Kindest Regards, 
 
Valerie L. Ingles 
Valerie Ingles, RMC, CMR 
Stillwater Township 
964 Stillwater Road 
Newton, NJ  07860 

 

973-383-9484 x20 
973-383-8059 fax 

 
 


